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Thank you, co-facilitators. 

I have the honour to speak on behalf of..., and my own delegation...

First, let us thank you for your letter of 7 May, in which you explained the program of work for this fourth round of negotiations.
We would also like to take advantage of this opportunity to, once again, recognize the hard work done by you, your team and the Office of the SRSG.

Our delegations would like to reaffirm our commitment to this process, and our trust in your leadership to guide us towards a positive outcome that can benefit all migrants, regardless of their migration status, as well as their countries of origin, transit and destination.
Mr. Co-facilitators,

We believe we are in a crucial moment of the negotiations. A moment when we need to consolidate our points of convergences and, at the same time, we need to work harder to find the middle ground in the issues where different views still remain, with the aim to really address this Global Compact within a 360 degree perspective.
After three rounds of negotiations, in which we have had a very interesting and substantive exchange between Member States that had definitely helped us to better understand the realities and positions of one another, we firmly believe that finding that middle ground is possible. 
We want to reiterate that we are open to work with all delegations for this, and considering the views expressed during the previous rounds of negotiations, we think that our aspirations are, to a great extent, shared by many others in this room.
We are aware that our goal is very ambitious: the Global Compact will be the first agreement negotiated under the auspices of the United Nations to cover all dimensions of international migration. 

That is why we must spare no efforts in working constructively at all times and exercising, when necessary, the flexibility and openness that will allow this process to move forward, in order to progressively continue shaping the actionable and practice-oriented Global Compact that migrants and the international community need in the pursuit of sustainable, inclusive and equitable development, bearing in mind that the Global Compact must be a people-centred document.
Mr. Co-facilitators,

Finally, we just want to reiterate our full commitment to this process under your able guidance and encourage all States to keep the momentum and not losing sight of the major achievements that we have already accomplished at the multilateral level since 2015, such as the adoption of the Agenda 2030 and the New York Declaration and the fact that the Global Compact for Migration should not fall short of the commitments that were set in those instruments.
Thank you. 

